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VOTE SHEET 

MAY 21, 2002 

RE: Docket No. 010153-WU - Petition by Citizens of the State of Florida to 
open investigation into quality of service provided by Florida Water 
Services Corporation to Deltona service territory. 

ISSUE 1: Should OPC’s Notice of Withdrawal of its Petition to open an 
investigation into the quality of service provided to FWSC’s Deltona ’ 

service area be acknowledged? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes, OPC’s Notice of Withdrawal should be acknowledged. 
The contamination appears to have been very limited in scope, and there has 
been no recurrence since remedial action and testing have been performed by 
the utility. Further, Commission staff, the Department of Environmental 
Protection and the Volusia County Health Department will continue to 
monitor the matter as necessary. FWSC should be required to notify staff 
should a complaint of larval contamination be brought to FWSC subsequent to 
this recommendation. 
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ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. If the Commission approves staff's recommendation in 
Issue 1, no further action is necessary and this docket should be closed. 


